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BCS TRUST NEWS 

Welcome to the BCS Trust Newsða termly newsletter that keeps you updated with 

the latest news from the Governors and across the Trust.   

A warm welcome to those who are new to the Bedford Catholic Schools this year, 

you have joined a unique learning community of 2000 students across four sites in 

Bedford; St John Rigby Primary, St Josephôs Lower, St Gregoryôs Middle and St 

Thomas More Secondary.  

The countdown to Christmas is well and truly underway with the sunny start to the 

term feeling like a distant memory! Thank you to all of our students, staff and fami-

lies for your tremendous support and we wish you a very happy Christmas and all 

the very best for a wonderful 2017! 



 

FOCUS ON... 
Mr. Tony Bishop 

BCS Executive Principal 

We hope you are settling in to life down in Bedford, how has your first term been? 
I have really enjoyed getting to know students and staff in all of our schools. It is a 
real privilege to have the opportunity to see so many great teachers at work and 
meet so many happy students who are keen to do well. Itôs also been great getting 
to grips with village life in north Bedfordshire ï having lived all of my life in cities, it is 
a big change. 
  
What does your new EP role involve? 
I have an oversight of progress in all schools and work with head teachers and staff 
to maintain and improve the outstanding provision offered by the Bedford Catholic 
Schools. This term I have been working with head teachers and directors to pro-
duce a 3 year strategic plan for the trust which will be completed and shared with all 
schools in January and I am also working with stakeholders to plan for the opening 
of our new primary, St Josephôs and St Gregoryôs Catholic Primary School, in Sep-
tember 2017. 

 
What has been your BCS highlight so far? 
There have been a few. My induction 
mass earlier this term was wonderful and I 
am pleased that students from all schools 
were involved and that my sisters all trav-
elled down from Yorkshire to be there too. 
I have enjoyed the many assemblies I 
have been to ï for maths day, storytelling, 
singing, anti-bullying ï and look forward to 
the advent and Christmas celebrations in 

the weeks to come.  Most of all, however, I have enjoyed seeing our students shine 
in many different lessons and settings under the guidance of our highly skilled 
teachers. 
  
What vision do you have for the Bedford Catholic Schools? 
My aim is that all students in our schools have access to an outstanding curriculum, 
in the tradition of the Catholic Church, in an environment that fully supports their ac-
ademic, emotional and social needs.  Our schools are already fantastic places to 
be. I will work with Head teachers to keep them that way and make things even bet-
ter! 
  
Finally, do you have any New Yearôs Resolutions? 
I donôt usually make New Yearôs resolutions but as a newcomer to the area, I intend 
to make a list of places to see and plan some visits for the year ahead. With so 
many beautiful places around locally and fast trains to London, Iôm sure there is 
plenty to see and do.   



In September 2017, St Josephôs Lower 

School and St Gregoryôs Middle School 

will merge to create a new Primary 

school - St Josephôs & St Gregoryôs.  

The new Primary will comprise of nurse-

ry, infants and juniors. Both sites are 

connected with a new pathway that takes 

just a 3 minute walk. During 2017/18, 

years 7 and 8 from St. Gregoryôs will en-

roll into St Thomas More and remain at 

the Biddenham Turn site for one year be-

fore moving to the Tyne Crescent cam-

pus in September 2018 when new ac-

commodation will be complete. 

The Governors have recently announced 

the appointment of Miss Lisa Sumpter as 

the Head Teacher for St Josephôs & St 

Gregoryôs Catholic Primary School. Miss 

Sumpter, the current Head Teacher at St 

Josephôs Lower School, is looking for-

ward to her new role; 

ôI am delighted that what has always 

been a very strong partnership, resulting 

in outstanding outcomes for children, will 

now become seamless from nursery 

through to the end of primary education 

and beyond. Children and their families 

will benefit from excellent facilities across 

both sites including a trainer swimming 

pool; dedicated art, cookery, mu-

sic, science and sports facilities; in-

house catering and extended before and 

after school care.ô   

Mrs. Frances Topa, Head Teacher of St 

Gregoryôs Middle, has been appointed to 

the new role of Trust Strategic Project 

Leader from Sept 2017. This will involve 

working in our trust schools and further 

afield to develop our mission to provide 

excellent opportunities for all students in 

our care.  

 PATHWAY TO PRIMARY 
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In 1979 we were the third year to attend St Thomas More 
school. We arrived as eager thirteen year olds, full of ambition 
and anticipation for the years ahead. 
On 15th October 2016, 37 years later, we met again, this time 
as older, wiser 50 year olds at the same school where life long 
friendships were made. Ex staff and pupils came from all over 
England as well as Ireland, Scotland and Belgium. 
We had a tour of the school to reminisce and saw 
how it had changed over the years.  This was fol-
lowed by a wonderful evening of reacquainting with 
each other. 
A great celebration that has hopefully created new 
memories for us all, to last another 37 years. 

Sarah Thomas,  BCS Alumni Community 

Our Trust Christmas Cards this year 

are supporting the local Prebend 

Day Centre for the Homeless and 

Rootless. Their annual Christmas 

Relief in Bedford (C.R.I.B.) appeal 

aims to raise Ã40,000 in order to 

provide shelter, food  and wrap 

around services to individuals in cri-

sis.   

To find out more about the Bedford 

Recovery Centre, please visit 

prebendcentre.org. Charity No. 

1006938.  
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BCS ALUMNI COMMUNITY 
We were delighted to welcome 

back nearly 50 former STM 

students and staff to a birthday 

tour and reunion on 15th Oct 

2016. Many thanks to the 

group for the gift of a bench 

that the Alumni have so kindly 

donated to the school as a gift 

from óone generation to the 

nextô.  

bedfordcatholicschools.org/Alumni-Community 


